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Kuspuk	School	District	Smart	Start	2020		
Summary	of	Important	Points	for	School	Opening	

1) All	KSD	Schools	will	open	in	person	on	August	20th,	with	many	health	and	safety	
protocols	implemented,	including	6	ft	social	distancing.		School-speciMic	plans	will	
be	released	before	school	starts.			

2) Anyone	entering	the	school	buildings,	including	all	students	and	all	staff,	must	wear	
a	face	covering	at	all	times	except	when	eating	lunch	or	not	in	a	public	setting.	

3) Anyone	entering	any	school	building	(including	the	district	ofMice)	will	be	required	
to	have	their	temperature	checked.		If	found	to	have	a	temperature	above	100F	after	
the	second	temperature	check,	students		and	or	staff	will	not	be	allowed	to	remain	in	
the	building,	and	will	be	sent	home.	

4) Staff	and	students	who	are	ill	MUST	stay	home	from	in-person	school	and	must	be	
sent	home	if	they	become	ill	at	school,	particularly	if	they	have	one	or	more	
COVID-19	symptoms:	fever	or	chills,	cough,	difMiculty	breathing	or	shortness	of	
breath,	sore	throat,	runny	nose,	nausea,	vomiting	or	diarrhea,	headache,	fatigue,	
muscle,	joint	or	body	aches.	

5) Anyone	entering	the	school	buildings	must	immediately	wash	hands	or	use	hand	
sanitizer	stations.	

6) After	9:00	am,	school	building	doors	will	be	locked	and	individuals	will	have	to	call	
the	school	for	entrance	during	normal	hours	of	operation.		At	this	time	no	visitors	or	
volunteers	are	allowed	on	campus.		Parents	picking	up	students	should	wait	outside.	

7) Students	are	advised	to	bring	their	own	water	bottle,	as	communal	fountains	will	be	
off	limits.	

8) Each	student	will	be	provided	with	some	basic	school	supplies	to	keep	at	their	desk.		
Students	may	bring	their	own	supplies	but	will	not	be	allowed	to	share.	

9) Parents	who	wish	to	keep	their	students	home	will	be	sent	paper	packets	with	an	
assigned	technology	device	(iPad	or	Laptop)	as	soon	as	available.	

10) 	Students	and	staff	traveling	to	and/or	from	any	destination	outside	of	KSD	villages	
must	have	a	COVID-19	test	administered	in	the	village	as	soon	as	possible	upon	
return.		Additionally,	they	must	quarantine	upon	arrival	until	COVID	test	results	
come	back	negative.	

11) All	students	will	be	required	to	wear	masks	on	the	school	bus.		Bus	schedules	will	be	
determined	by	each	site	to	meet	social	distancing	requirements.	

12) 	Based	on	regional	health	guidelines	from	YKHC,	Kuspuk	School	District	will		 	
not	operate	in-person	preschool	classes.	We	will,	however,	be	sending	home		 	
packets,	books	and	activities	for	enrolled	pre-school	students	in	September.	
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